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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I am emailing you today to let you know about an opportunity that we offer to students in July each year called Pathways to Property. Launched in 2012, Pathways to Property aims to widen access to the real estate profession by raising awareness of the range of careers available within the property sector. The project is led by the Reading Real Estate Foundation which is a charity that forms part of Henley Business School at the University of Reading and that was established as a response to the recognised lack of diversity in the industry. Its successes are due to the very strong industry support it receives and enjoys. Amongst all but a minority of schools, there is a general lack of awareness and understanding of the industry and the varied career opportunities available. By engaging with young people, their teachers and careers advisors, the project works to introduce the idea of real estate as a subject of study and to provide a way for young people to find out about careers within the sector.
 
We would like to visit schools and talk to the students about the project, whether it be through a school talk, careers fair or any other event that may be available. 
 
For students that participate in the Pathways to Property programme, we offer a fully funded Summer School at the University of Reading that runs during July each year and acts as an introduction into Real Estate. Students that attend the Summer School get to stay for four nights at the universities’ halls and during their time with Pathways to Property they’ll learn about the sector, through a series of lectures from academics at the university, site visits in the local area and a group project that all of the students participate in and then present to industry representatives. After the Summer School there are also lots of other opportunities for students through the programme. The main opportunities that are offered are work experience for a week in a top property firm and mentoring from a Reading University student that is currently undertaking a degree in a property-related field.
 
Applications for the Summer School open at the end of January 2020 and the programme is exclusively for students that are currently in Year 12. Just to add, even though the Summer School is for Year 12 students we would be willing to interact with students of any age that are currently at secondary school as it could be something they are interested in in the future and it’s never too early for students to start thinking about their careers. 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would be very grateful if you could relay this information about the unique opportunity we offer to schools, so that students in your area can become better informed about the opportunity. If you have any other questions about the Pathways to Property Programme then please let me know.
 
Many thanks,
 

 
Alex Moore
Programme Delivery Support
Henley Business School, University of Reading, Whiteknights, Reading, RG6 6UD, UK
Direct: +44 (0)118 378 4194
Email: a.c.moore@henley.ac.uk
Web: https://live.henley.ac.uk/page/pathways-to-property
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